
Hello,

We are planning a temporary interruption to the electricity supply to your

property.

This planned power outage will allow an Accredited Service Provider (ASP)

INFINITE ENERGY to work on the electricity network in your area so that we

can continue to provide safe, reliable energy for your premises.

Why is this outage happening?

The interruption to your power supply is needed for:

Upgrading the electricity network for new community & building

projects nearby

To help you prepare for the outage:

1
Follow the steps on the other side of this letter to ready your equipment

and minimise the outage's impact.

2

Visit ausgrid.com.au/plannedoutages to check live outage status

updates, FAQs and more. Alternatively, open the camera on your

smartphone and scan the QR code on the right.

  Details of the power outage:

Starting from: 19:00 Tuesday, 08 Apr 2025

Finishing by: 05:00 Wednesday, 09 Apr 2025

Estimated duration: 10 hours

This timeframe is indicative only

Reference no: NECF100843

In the event that weather, safety concerns or other factors outside of Ausgrid's control cause this outage to be delayed or

cancelled, we will update our website.

Thank you for your understanding as we complete this important work and get your power back online as quickly and effectively

as possible.

Yours sincerely,

Shannan Hargreaves, Head of Customer & Commercial




